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ANNOUNCEMENT

Sterling Group Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with its subsidiaries as the 
“Group”) announces that it comes to the attention of the board of directors of the Company (the 
“Board”) that one of the Group’s major customers announced that its parent company had 
filed for Chapter 11 protection in federal bankruptcy court for the Eastern District of Virginia 
in the United States of America.

Whilst the Board contemplates that the filing of Chapter 11 protection by that major 
customer’s parent company may have adverse impact on the business operations of the Group 
as a whole, the Company is in the course of assessing the potential impact on the financial 
position and business operations of the Group. The Company will closely monitor the 
development. Further announcement(s) will be made as and when appropriate.
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